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Less Daylight, More Risk

With the days getting shorter and with the end of Daylight Saving Time on November 7th, we will be coming to and leaving work more often in the dark.  It is a good time to review some personal security steps.
Always be aware of your surroundings.  Take note of any vehicles near you and the path to your vehicle.  Are there any places that are hidden by bushes or walls or dumpsters, etc?    Could there be someone there?  Is there anyone sitting in a vehicle?  There is no way of knowing why that person is there.  
When arriving at your office, take a look at the path you have to walk and take note of any possible danger before you leave your vehicle.  If you are the first person at the office in the morning and are uncomfortable with what you see, call the police.  Wait for them in your vehicle and be sure to tell the dispatcher where you are.  They will check it out.  If you are not first and you see the Morning Glory signal is not up, call the office to see if they are alright.  If there is no answer, call the police.
Try to leave in groups at the end of the day.  There really is safety in numbers.  Try to have your keys ready before you leave the building.  You will then be ready to enter your car quickly.

Sometimes, the best security is just paying attention.

